
Ordered for school store 7/20/24 - $420.  

7/30/24 meeting with Mr. Smith- PBIS bucks- Janna  

Back to school night- Mrs. Kaufman asked us to sit down and discuss the school store 

October 2nd- Discussed how it would work logistically with the School store and PBIS 

bucks/store- 20 years of school store -  

 

October 4th- We emailed offered to allow kindness bucks to be purchased at school store. 

Offered Katie to go to the PBIS meetings, and requested a PBIS member come to our meeting.  

October 4th- Told they would get back to us after their next meeting.  

October 17th- Sent a new email requesting a follow-up about the PBIS bucks/ school store 

 

Scheduling for meeting/ gym- Janna puts in for the PTO’s email- PTO can log in. In August 

Janne put in for the entire school year for all events and meetings. Including the gym for our 

babysitting.  

 

Email at 12:28 date of October PTO meeting-  

 

 

Don’t forget ALL Mr. Sticky order’s need to be picked up November 19th from 5-7pm in the 

elementary gym.  Thank you for supporting your NES PTO  

 

 

 

 

Penny wars- inside out 2 - decorate as people.  

 

 

 

 

 


